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Since its establishment, the Lebanese Emigration Research Center (LERC) at Notre Dame 

University-Louaize (NDU) has always been active in providing internships for interested local and 

international students. Mr. Kozhaya Akiki, a staunch supporter of the Center since its inception, has 

continued to provide opportunities for young graduates through the “Kozhaya and Nora Akiki 

Internship Grant.”  

 

After the success of the previous Internship Grants, the fourth opportunity was awarded to Mr. 

Michel Ghanem.  

          (from left): Ms. Liliane Haddad, Mr. Michel Ghanem, Mr. Kozhaya Akiki, and Dr. Guita Hourani. 
 

Mr. Ghanem was selected as the winner of the US$ 1,000 Kozhaya and Nora Akiki Internship Grant 

and is currently serving as an Intern at the LERC.  

 

Mr. Ghanem is grateful to the Akiki family for this invaluable opportunity and hopes that others 

will follow his example. 

 


